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RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED that the Council of the Municipality of Temagami receives Memo 2019-M-022 and 
correspondence from Living Temagami concerning inserts for tax bills; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council directs Staff to include, where possible, information supplied by Living 
Temagami and other Community Groups in communication included with the tax billing while ensuring 
the cost of postage remains the same. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
Correspondence dated January 1, 2019 was received from Living Temagami and is attached to and 
forms part of this report.  Living Temagami is asking to be able to include a letter in our upcoming tax 
mailing. 
 
Tax mailing is a good time to communicate with our ratepayers.  Included in the communication should 
be updates from the various municipal departments as well as items of interest from our community.  The 
one consideration that needs to be front and centre is the volume of paper to ensure that we are not 
increasing our cost of postage.  If the weight of the tax mailing increases to the next level of postage, it 
would cost approximately $2,000 more in postage. 
 
Information can be provided in a format that would allow its inclusion in any communication included with 
the tax billing and Staff can manage the production of this communication. 
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